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Northern N.S.W. News.

Dear Editor, Our northern NSW members are all pretty well although the ‘flu has been particularly bad in this part of the world. Our weather has been very mild and although we’ve had some very cold nights, the days have been very good. Last week we even had a couple of 25s and 21 and 22 have been the norm. Beryl Cullen says that while the water is still good the feed is getting a bit sparse. Beryl is just getting over a bad bout of the ‘flu as is Ralph Conley whom I spoke to last night on the phone. He had spent three days in bed with it. I can vouch for it being severe as it hit me too and I was pretty crook for about a fortnight. This despite having had the needle.

Russ Blanch has his 80th on the 23rd of August and Ellen his daughter is organising a party on Sat. 25th which I hope to attend. Jack and Beryl Steen have indicated their intention to attend. The Sigs. will again be well represented. Jack and Beryl are both well.

Ted Cholerton is still going along okay but Dianne had a fall, which did not help much but is now reasonably well.

Ken and Edith Jones travelling along well after a period they would like to forget I’m sure. Ken tells me he’d sooner be on the Coast for the winter instead of Barraba where he said it’s been a very cold winter.

I spoke to Harry Handicott at Newcastle and he said they were just getting the winds that caused havoc in Sydney. Both he and Amyce are well. Amyce had had a cancer taken from the leg but is okay again.

Bill Walsh from Kempsey is still having problems with his ticker after the six bypasses. Part of the heart not working at all. Beryl is okay, as she says, “She has to be.” We wish you well mate and keep going.

Tom Yates from Kyogle and Jean are both okay and going to Lightening Ridge for a week. Apparently they have hot springs there, like Moree, and Tom reckons they’re very good. Jean will appreciate them too after her bout of ‘flu. As I said I think every second person I know has had it.

Eric and Lorraine Herd from Iluka are both going well and enjoying their golf. They’ve got this little cart to travel the course these days. Takes a lot of the work out of it and I guess speeds it up a bit too.

Best wishes and good health to all. I have plans to get over to Perth in October with any luck but right now while I think of it had better book for Mildura.

Happy. 

